
     Foundation Newsletter 
Friday 1st March 2024 

Dear Parents 
 

We have had a very exciting week in Foundation learning about Superheroes! We have read the story of Supertato 

and had lots of fun solving Evil Pea’s many crimes all week! Thank you for all the vegetables you sent in, the children 

had a fantastic time making their vegetable superheroes. The children used their phonic skills to write their own 

version of the story, and in maths we looked at patterns. Next week we will move on to creating our own 

superheroes and villains! 
 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is next Friday 8th March. We would like to invite the children to bring in their favourite story/book on 

this day. Please put your child’s name in their book. The school has also invited children to come to school dressed as 

a story character on this day.   

 

Parent Consultations 

These are taking place on Wednesday 13th March and Thursday 21st March. The new Foundation Stage Leader and 

Ducklings class teacher, Mrs Raine, will be attending the meetings with Miss Macey and Mrs Cooke so that you can 

have the opportunity to meet her.  

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

This takes place on Tuesday 26th March at 9.00am in the school hall. Please bring your bonnets to school the day 

before on Monday 25th March. You are all invited to come to the parade and we have been practicing some 

Springtime songs for you. There will be a prize for the best boy’s and best girl’s bonnet in each class, as well as a treat 

for everyone. 

 

Easter Egg Hunt 

This PTA run event takes place on Wednesday 27th March. The children need to bring an Easter Egg and £1. We will 

have a giant egg hunt and the Easter Bunny will be joining in the fun! 

 

Interhouse Cross Country 

This takes place on Thursday 28th March in the afternoon. The Foundation race will be first at approximately 1.15pm. 

Parents are welcome to come along and watch. Our race will be across the school sport field, around the bottom 

rugby pitch and back into the school field. Please send your child to school in their outdoor PE kit on that day, and a 

change of shoes would be really useful in case it is very muddy on the field.  

 

Things to Practise at Home 

 Read your reading book and pop a comment in the yellow reading record book. 

 Can you make a repeating pattern from objects you find around the house? Eg peg spoon spoon peg spoon 

spoon… We would love to see your creations on Tapestry! 

 Play Supertato at home! Collect a potato and some vegetables and pretend one of them is evil and doing 

terrible things to the others. Supertato to the rescue! 

 

That’s all for this week. If you have any questions please do come and speak to a member of the Foundation team 

after school.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

The Foundation Team 


